Keith Selthofer

I am commenting on the effort to ban new internal combustion engine vehicles in Washington.
First, following anything California does is usually bad news for the state.

Second, in order to move forward many things need to be addressed like where is all the power
going to come from? Where is the comprehensive plan with risks identified, mitigation plans and
costs for the mitigation? How is the grid going to stand up to all the new demands? I could go on
and on about a good plan.

If the Govenor and the ecology department want a buy in by the citizens, then we need to see this
plan. Not just a dictated date.

Finally I believe this law is unconstitutional by violating my freedom of choice. No government in
the U.S. has the right to tell me what products I can purchase.

I would like to discuss this further and assist in planning a sensible transition and date that can be
achieved.

Thank you.



